
Project Description
The project is located in the gravel lot adjacent to the 
existing Placerville Station (Mosquito Park and Ride) 
north of US 50. The project includes: 
 Construction of a 50-car parking lot with lighting 

and landscaping
 Bicycle racks and lockers 
 Replacement of an existing water main and services
 Replacement of sewer connection
 Paving Mosquito Road between the westbound US 

50 off-ramp and Clay Street
 Realigning the existing segment of the El Dorado 

Trail
 Improved connection to El Dorado Transit and 

Amtrak Bus Service 

Current Project Status
EDCTC programmed $645,000 in CMAQ funds to 
the project in March of 2019. The utility relocation 
agreement with PG&E was approved at the December 
10, 2019, Placerville City Council meeting. On January 
26, 2021, the City Council awarded the Construction 
Management and Inspection Services Contract to 
Coastland Civil Engineering, Inc. The construction 
contract was awarded to Doug Veerkamp General Engineering on 
October 11, 2022, for a not-to-exceed amount of $1,371,854. 
Construction began on April 24, 2023 and was completed on December 12, 2023.  

Upcoming Activities
 Complete project closeout. 

CMAQ PROJECT
PLACERVILLE STATION II 

PROJECT FUNDING DETAIL

Project Phase Amount Programmed Source Status Project Cost

Land Acquisition $300,000 AQMD Grant Expended $300,000

PA&ED / PS&E $200,000 FTA-5309 (c) - Bus Obligated $200,000

ROW $10,000 Local Funds Programmed $10,000

$645,000 CMAQ / FTA Authorized $645,000

$83,567 Local Funds Programmed $83,567

$790,000 FTA-5309 (c) - Bus Authorized $790,000

TOTAL           $2,028,567 $2,028,567

Construction
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